
(RISE|CIR|P|2022-23|12)                                                                                          DATE: 28.09.2022 

 

Dear parent,   

 

 

“RISE Wishes this Dussehra brings you devotion, determination and dedication in your life. 
May you be showered with Good Health and Success this year.” 

 

          This is to inform that school will remain closed from 02.10.2022 to 09.10.2022 on account of 
Dussehra and the School reopens on 10.10.2022 i.e., on Monday.  
 
With good wishes, 

 
T.V.D.CHANDRA SEKHAR 
           PRINCIPAL 

 

 


